
March 2013 Minutes 
 

The meeting was opened at 7:15 p.m. 
 
 
Club Treasure, Rod Stauffer reported an operating balance of $5,819.89, in addition to the 
$5,000.00 we have in the future fund. 
 
New members………John Ayers, George Hunt, and Steve Morehead were voted into the club. 
 

 

  
OLD BUSINESS 
 

- Marty Minton and Patrick Blakley, two fellas who live in the area and have started a 
mobile cooking service, have agreed to handle the cooking for the first event.  They 
stated that they would definitely like to try it one time to get a feel if it would be work 
their time. 

- It was reported that the “silt pond” was complete, but, it was noted that we might need 
a fence around the pond to keep small children from getting too close and falling in. 

- Philip Grimes said that he is still looking into a recharging system for the generator 
battery. 

 
NEW BUSINESS 
 

- Adam Miller suggested putting down more fertilizer down if we really want the 
Bermuda to really bite and take-off.  The club voted and approved $400.00 for him to 
do the job. 

- Adam also suggested cutting a railroad tie in front of the shelters in an effort to help 
divert some of the water that collects in the parking area 

 
 
50 / 50 Raffle…………was won by Howard Bass…………who netted $44.00 
 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned around 8:00 p.m. 
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